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 The  Board of Directors regular scheduled month-
ly meeting was held on Tuesday, May 18th. In order 
to keep within the Governor's social distancing/
group guidelines we were not able to open the 
meeting to the membership, and we thank you for 
your understanding. 
 
   Copies of the meeting notes and April P&I report 
are available upon request.  Feel free to send Laurie 
an email and she'll be glad to send them to you. 
  
   We are pleased our members are now able to get 
out and enjoy the  course and play some golf as the 
regulations have been eased with regards to golf 

and to allow foursomes. Tory and his crew have 
done an amazing job keeping our course main-
tained, so please give them recognition if you see 
them. 
 

   The Clubhouse is currently being prepared for re-
opening in compliance with the social dis-
restaurant Covid-19-Phase 2 and Department of 
Health regulations. We hope to reopen as soon as 
possible once our County is approved by the Gover-
nor's office to move into Phase 2. 
  
   Thank you so much for your patience and cooper-
ation as we have worked through this crisis, we ap-
preciate your support. 
 
   PGC  Board of Directors 

  

PGC Members, 

   I would like to say thank you to Tory Clayton 
and our Maintenance crew for having the course 
in such great condition. 

                          June Schedule 

• · Sunday June 7th- One person Scramble- 
75% of handicap-Tee times from 7:30am-9:30 
am. 

 

• · Gorge Vale has been canceled. I will update 
everyone if we are able to reschedule but with 
current border restrictions no date has been 
set. 

 

• · Merchants league has started with a modifi-
cation. Teams are allowed to play 7 days a 
week anytime they want in order to not have a 
big gathering on Wednesday nights. 

 

• · Mulligans for Mavrik -June 5th-7th-$80 per 
player includes GF, Cart, & Range. As some 
of you have heard, a young man who has par-
ticipated in our junior leagues had a bad dirt 
bike accident.  He is currently at Harborview 

Hospital.  Every round played with this spe-
cial will generate donations for Mavrik and 
his family during this tough time. Obviously, 
this is set for public play but any donations 
from members are greatly appreciated. 

 

Other important information: 

• · Summer rules will go into effect Monday, 
June 1st. 

 

• · We will continue to make changes to our 
schedule and how we operate as we move 
from phase to phase. I will be updating every-
one via email when these changes occur. 

 

• As we start to return to normalcy, I want to 
say thank you for your patience and under-
standing. 

 

• Any questions or concerns my 
office is always open! 

 

         Chad Wagner 

PRO SHOP NEWS    Chad Wagner Reporting  PGA Head Golf Professional 

Buzzfeed,

com 

Deborah Jacobs 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 
Summer Rules 

Start 

2 3 4 5 6 

7 
One person scram-
ble tee times from 
0730 to 0930. 

8 9 10 11 12 

 

13 

14 

 
  FLAG DAY 

15 16 
Greens & 
House Commit-
tee Meetings  
5 pm. Board 6 
pm 

17 18 19 20 

21 
Happy Father’s 
Day!!! 

22 23 24 25 26 27 

28 29 30     

June 2020 

Ladies Club Notes:  The PGC Ladies are back at it on Wednesdays at 9 a.m. The Gray Cup 
challenge is on( three net scores) and will run through June10th.  You must play with a mem-
ber.  The June competition, Commemorative Tournament Match Play will start when the Gray 
Cup is finished.  Be ready for the Club Championship competition by July 18th!! 
 

   Weekly games are fun and give everyone an opportunity to play. We are practicing our  
social distancing and wearing masks in the locker room. Come join the 
fun.   

Clubhouse Hours   June 1-June 30,  2020 
Clubhouse closed until further notice.  
See page one for further information. 

Cindy Schlaffman 

Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  

Ladies and Gentlemen,   Please remember to shut the lights off 
and shut and lock the doors when leaving the locker rooms in 
the afternoon.  Thank you! 

Men’s Club  

Men’s Club  

Men’s Club  

Men’s Club  

Mulligans for 
Mavrik   
June 5-7 

Mulligans for Mavrik   
June 5-7. 


